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Rep. Conley Denounces Attacks on Wisconsin Elections 

Officials 

 

MADISON – Today, Rep. Sue Conley (D-Janesville) released the following 

statement denouncing continued Republican-sponsored attacks on Wisconsin 

elections official, following the release yesterday of a joint resolution calling for 

the criminal prosecution of elections officials:  

 

“The continued Republican rhetoric attacking Wisconsin elections officials is not 

only categorically false, but dangerous,” Rep. Conley stated. “Our elections 

officials work hard to make sure our democracy is upheld and everyone can fairly 

and freely cast their votes. That Republicans have the gall to call for their criminal 

prosecution is horrendous.  

 

 “While some Republicans continue to pander to a subset of extremist lies, I will 

continue to support our democracy, not tear it down.” Rep. Conley added.  
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